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Dear Senator,
 
I fully support the cashless debit card for Hinkler. As i am watching the local news this
evening the We Care 2 spokesperson has just stated that homlessness in our region is in
large part due to alcohol and drugs being purchased before buying food and shelter. 

I would like point out that there is the loud minority in this region who do not support the
cashless debit card but a vote taken by the local newspaper has proven the wide support for
the card here.

Recently the region has been visited by various politions who want to self-promote by
engaging with the loud minority.  I hope you can see this behaviour for what it is.

Please support the cashless debit card for Hinkler.

Thank you and regards,
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